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Friday 28th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Great news! The school book fair is back at Normanton Common next week.  You can visit the book fair in 

the school hall after school on Wednesday 2nd, Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th February. You can only pay by 

cash – hand sanitiser will be provided! Please take the precaution of wearing a mask – while restrictions 

are easing, there are still positive cases in the school community. 

Young Voices 2022 -Y5 and Y6 

As you are aware, the Young Voices concert was postponed.  We have now been given a new date which 

is Wednesday 27th April 2022.  All tickets orders will be transferable to the new date.  If you have any 

questions regarding the new date, please email ncpaadmin@watertonacademytrust.org or contact the 

school office. 

Any pre-ordered t-shirts/tickets can be collected from the school office from Monday 4th April 2022. 

Skipton Castle - Y1 and Y2 

Hepworth, Waterton and Sharman classes will be visiting Skipton Castle on Wednesday 2nd February 2022.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £19.50 towards this visit.  We require returned permission 

slips in order for children to be able to participate in the visit. 

School Parking 

Can I once again request that you are considerate when dropping off and collecting – we get a lot of 

complaints from local residents (understandably) about inconsiderate parking around the school site. 

Please ensure you walk wherever possible, don’t park on the zebra crossing or the yellow box junction and 

do not block resident access. 

School Meals 

If you have pre ordered a meal for your child and they are off school through illness, please cancel your 
child’s meal via the Feeding Hungry Minds website before 9.30am.  This will ensure you or the school don’t 
get charged. 

If you think you may be entitled to Free School Meals, please email the office at 
ncpaadmin@watertonacademytrust.org and we will arrange for the necessary form to be sent to you. 
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Upcoming Dates 

Friday 18th February 2022 School Closes – Half Term 

Monday 28th February 2022 School Reopens 

Friday 8th April 2022 School Closes – Half Term 

Monday 25th April 2022 School Reopens 

Monday 2nd May 2022 Bank Holiday 

Thursday 5th May 2022 INSET 

Monday 9th May – Thursday 12th May 2022 KS2 SATS Week 

Friday 27th May 2022 School Closes – Half Term 

Monday 6th June 2022 School Reopens 

Friday 22nd July 2022 School Closes – End of Term 

Monday 25th July 2022 INSET 

Tuesday 26th July 2022 INSET 

 
Our Attendance Target 96.5%   

Congratulations to Sharman and Cook classes for achieving the highest attendance figures this week.   

Reception & Key Stage 1   Key Stage 2   

  Attendance  Lates   Attendance  Lates  

Robins 1 (Reception)  90.4% 2 Tomlinson Class (Y3)  92.03% 2 

Robins 2 (Reception) 88.24% 0 Brownlee Class (Y3/4)  95.52% 0 

Hepworth Class (Y1)  97.86% 1 Adams Class (Y4)  97.24% 3 

Waterton Class (Y1/2)   95.86% 3 Bronte Class (Y5)  92.69% 3 

Sharman Class (Y2)  98.59% 2 Cook Class (Y5/6)  98.62% 1 

 Hockney Class (Y6)  91.95% 1 

 
School attendance for the week is 94.69%, which is below our attendance target.  
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Please report any absences by leaving a message with a detailed reason for absence (we cannot accept 
“unwell” or “feeling poorly”) on 01924 890576 (option 1) before 9am or alternatively email 
NCPAattendance@watertonacademytrust.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A Riby  
Head of School 
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